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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

References: 1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NFF-43

2) Detroit Edison to NRC, "Additional Information on
Deferral of Human Engineering Discrepancy 1178 on
MSIV Actuation Indication Lights,™ NRC-89-0214,
dated October 16, 19%9

3) NRC to Detroit Edison, "Femi-2 License Condition
2.C.(17) Attachment 2, Item 1, Detailed Control
Design Review (TAC Nos. 59619, 74599 and 74850,"
dated March 28, 1990

Subject: Completion of Priority III Human Engineering
Discrepancies

The purpoee of this letter is to document the implementation of the
Priority 111 Human Engineering Discrepancies (HEDs). This letter was
requested by NRC Licensing Project Manager Timothy Colburn for closure
of this item (Reference 3).

Detroit Edison committed to complete Priority III HEDs by the end of
the third refueling outape (Reference 2). The remsinder of the
Priority I11 HEDs were completed prior to or during the third
refueling ocutage. Therefore, Detroit Edison considers this item to be
complete and ready for NRC closure.

Should you have any questions regarding this response, please contact
Mr, Glen D. Ohlemacher at (313) 58B6-4275.
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Sincerely,
ce: T. G. Colburn
A. B. Davis /
W. J. Kropp 00
M. P. Phillips 4{0

Nuciear
Operations



